
To whom it may concern, 

As a property owner in the vicinity and given the low impact of the development to the surrounding 
area I support the application for the redesignation of the property attached to the above file number to 
accommodate the Type ll home based business. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Clark 

84 Eagle Butte Ranch 
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